
 
Dear Parents, 
Below you will find a list of supplies that your child will need for kindergarten. Please send the items 
below in a grocery bag labeled with your child’s name, and not in your child’s backpack. 
 
You do not need to label anything. Children will keep all supplies in their own personal supply basket 
and items will not be shared. 
 
In addition to the supplies, please provide a backpack large enough to comfortably hold a 9x12 
folder without bending it. Your child will also need a reusable water bottle labeled with your child’s 
name (water fountains will NOT be used this year). 
 
New Items (added Fall 2020- will need to be purchased even if you ordered a school supply kit): 

• 1 drawing pad (8.5 x 11) 
• 2 heavy duty plastic folders with 2 pockets and prongs  
• 1 pack of 8 expo dry erase markers (assorted colors) 
• 1 dry-erase eraser 
• Girls: 1 box of quart size Ziploc bags and 1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags 
• Boys: 1 box of sandwich size Ziploc bags and 1 box of snack size Ziploc bags 

 
Original items: 

• 1 pair of 5” blunt tip scissors (plain colors) 
• 1 black Mead composition book wide-ruled, 100 sheets 
• 8 giant Elmer’s glue sticks (0.77 oz) 
• 10 “tri-write” Ticonderoga beginner pencils (13/32” diameter) 
• 4 boxes Crayola 16 ct. Crayons 
• 1 durable 1-inch white binder with clear view pockets 
• 1 durable 2-inch white binder with clear view pockets 
• 4 black Expo dry erase markers 
• 1 box of Crayola wide tip markers (10 ct. classic colors) 
• 3 thin yellow highlighters 
• 2 packs of white copy paper (8.5 x 11, 20 lb., 500 sheets) 
• 2 bottles of antibacterial hand sanitizer with pump 
• 1 box of unscented baby wipes, 80 ct. (refills are okay) 
• 1 box of Kleenex 
• 1 roll of paper towels 
• 2 containers of Clorox disinfecting wipes (75 count) 
• 1 pack of white card stock (8.5 x 11, 100+ sheets) 
• 1 pair of children’s headphones: on-ear style, not earbuds 

 
We will also need additional disinfectant wipes, hand sanitizer, and disinfectant spray. We would 
appreciate any extra you can send in when we open school and throughout the year as these will 
be used much more often than usual and will need to be replenished regularly. J 
 
Love, 
The Kindergarten Teachers 


